
 

 

 

 

                              Humberdale Way,                       

                                 Warboys, Huntingdon,                               

                                 Cambridgeshire, PE28 2RX

                                 Tel: 01487 822317                                                                   

                                 office@wpa.eduation          

                                 www.warboys.cambs.sch.u

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Year 6 SATs week is nearly upon us

We are very proud of them and we

them to show off their amazing skills. 

 

This weekend, we have decided not to give the children any homework as we want them to rest, have fun 

and be in the best frame of mind for next week

 

Next week is very important and we would appreciate your support to enable your child to do the very 

best they can. Can you ensure they have: a good night’s sleep; breakfast before they come to school and 

drink plenty of water, making sure they bring their water bottle to school with them each day and arrive 

at school on time. 

 

Please let us know at the earliest opportunity if there are any problems with your child’s attendance on 

any of the days (13th, 14th, 15th & 16th)

a.m.  

 

We would like Year 6 children to come directly to their classrooms next week from 8.30 a.m. We will 

provide the children with drinks and toast, as well as refreshments after their assessments. Chil

be allowed to bring in their own cups/mugs to school during this week as tea will be provided. 

 

The assessments will take place in the morning 

 

Monday 13th May -  Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar

Tuesday 14th May -   Reading

Wednesday 15th May -  Arithmetic Paper and Maths Reasoning Paper 1 

Thursday 16th May -   Maths Reasoning Paper 2

 

Writing assessments will be ongoing until the end of June.

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via the 

 

Thank you for your continued support.

 

 

Years 5/6 Team 
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The Year 6 SATs week is nearly upon us and our fabulous Year 6 have worked extremely hard 

We are very proud of them and we are confident that they will have a successful SATs week enabling 

to show off their amazing skills.  

This weekend, we have decided not to give the children any homework as we want them to rest, have fun 

and be in the best frame of mind for next week’s assessments.  

Next week is very important and we would appreciate your support to enable your child to do the very 

best they can. Can you ensure they have: a good night’s sleep; breakfast before they come to school and 

e they bring their water bottle to school with them each day and arrive 

Please let us know at the earliest opportunity if there are any problems with your child’s attendance on 
th).  Someone will be available to answer the school telephone from 8:15 

We would like Year 6 children to come directly to their classrooms next week from 8.30 a.m. We will 

provide the children with drinks and toast, as well as refreshments after their assessments. Chil

be allowed to bring in their own cups/mugs to school during this week as tea will be provided. 

The assessments will take place in the morning and sessions are as follows: 

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 

Reading 

Arithmetic Paper and Maths Reasoning Paper 1  

Maths Reasoning Paper 2 

until the end of June. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via the School Office.

Thank you for your continued support. 
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Next week is very important and we would appreciate your support to enable your child to do the very 

best they can. Can you ensure they have: a good night’s sleep; breakfast before they come to school and 

e they bring their water bottle to school with them each day and arrive 
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We would like Year 6 children to come directly to their classrooms next week from 8.30 a.m. We will 
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be allowed to bring in their own cups/mugs to school during this week as tea will be provided.  
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